
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 21/02/2023 6:14:47 AM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

21/02/2023 

MR iona rubinstein 
67 a Pitt Road - 67 ST 
north curl curl NSW 2099 

RE: DA2022/2281 -80 Undercliff Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096 

I am very concerned about the impact of the submission on the parking. Increasing numbers 
for the restaurant will create more cars, and increase an already congested car park. This car 
park currently serves the public for the extremely busy Freshwater Beach. 
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